
From: Crispin Wright 

Sent: 16 August 2018 10:43 

To: Young, Tony; Anthony Richardson 

Subject: RE: 37 Princess Road (2018/1631/P) 

Dear Tony Young 

Tony Richardson is away from the office this week. 

The existing material of the threshold step is we believe painted concrete or sand and 

cement material; you will see from the attached photo that it has some cracks across the 

surface 

Regards 

Crispin Wright 
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